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If you have not received your child’s Pandemic EBT card for the months of 
October 2020 and November 2020, please contact the Tennessee 
Department of Human Services to file an appeal.  The release date for the 
mailing was March 20, 2021.  
 
If you have not received your child’s Pandemic EBT card for the months of 
December 2020 and January 2021, please begin looking for them in your 
mail.  The release date was April 20, 2021.  
 
To FILE AN APPEAL with the Tennessee Department of Human Services 
https://appealsonline.dhs.tn.gov/. or call the P-EBT hotline 833-496-0661.  
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